
From: Gradus VDH   
Sent: Tuesday, May 2, 2023 9:57:18 AM 
To: Cynthia Fletcher <cfletcher@georgianbluffs.ca> 
Cc: Councillor Rick Winters <rwinters@georgianbluffs.ca> 
Subject: road speed limit  
  
Good morning  Cynthia, 
 
I have sent Rick Winters an email on December 15 2022 regarding road safety on concession 
17 and Lindenwood road from Zion's Church road to Grey road 17  he has copied you on the 
email. 
You emailed me that you would look into it. That's almost 6 months now and I am wondering if 
anything is going to happen about this issue.   
 
In the meantime I had two more car's running into the trees in front of my place and one more 
close encounter coming out of my driveway. 
 
I really like You to look into this matter asap,  when lowering the speed limit is no option, 
another option for my safety is cutting some trees on the north side of the road in the bend so I 
have a better view towards the west coming out of my driveway. 
 Not to worry about being T-boned  one of these days. 
 
But lowering the speed limit is the best start because this road is NOT built like highway  6 
highway 21 or Grey road 17. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Gradus Van den Heuvel 
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